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(Columbus) – Ohio Tax Commissioner Jeff McClain will be retiring on December 31, 2022. 
McClain served as Ohio Tax Commissioner for four years following his appointment to the 
position by Ohio Governor Mike DeWine.  

Commissioner McClain, in a letter submitted to the Governor today, said it was an honor and 
privilege to serve the citizens of Ohio and praised the staff of the Department of Taxation saying 
their efforts have improved virtually every aspect of the department’s operations. 

McClain came to the department from the Ohio Chamber of Commerce where he served as the 
Director of Tax and Economic Policy following his four terms and eight years as a State 
Representative in the General Assembly from Upper Sandusky (District 87). 

Prior to his time in the legislature, McClain served as the Wyandot County Auditor for 26 years.  
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(For more information, contact Gary Gudmundson, Communications Director, at 614.507.9723 or 
gary.gudmundson@tax.state.oh.us) 


